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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding Isla Vista Continuous Deflective Separation Project (Project
Number WC8202), Third District, as follows:

a) Reject bids submitted on November 12, 2003 for the project;

b) Authorize the Public Works Director to re-advertise for construction bids for the project if State
funding is assured.
[Enter body here.]
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